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Date: March 31, 2020

Subject:  Outdoor Facilities — Closed to the Public

The current closure of public schools in Oregon includes a prohibition on the use of all school
facilities for students and community members.

This order includes all school properties including athletic fields and playgrounds which are
accessible to the public.

COVID-19 continues to live for days on some surfaces including playground / athletic equipment
and public seating areas.

All ages are at-risk of contracting COVID-19, including students, and individuals may be carriers of
the virus and spread it to others before symptoms appear.

To the maximum extent possible, individuals should minimize travel and stay at their place of
residence to slow the spread of the virus, protect the health of all community members, and avoid
overwhelming our healthcare system.

Please stay safe and be well.

Mol Moy
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